

ZOETIS Appreciation Letter CAIRO- 2017

Zoetis Egypt 45 Northern 90th street City Center New Cairo Egypt



November 9, 2017

DEP Design & Construction Cairo, Egypt

Letter of appreciation

Dear Gentlemen,

I am writing this letter to extend my appreciation for successful completion of the Zoetis office fit out on time and with great efficacy.

The results of this project are truly recommendable.

I really appreciate the efforts and professionalism of you and your company.

I hope that you and your team continue your spirit in the upcoming projects also.

Wishing you all the best,

Yours sincerely,

Rudy Van Santfoort

Zoetis Mercuriusstraat 20 1930 Zaventem - B